Mission Statement: Worship, discipleship, service, and fellowship

Vision Statement:

To grow to be a more vibrant and relevant presence in our rural community as a welcoming, joyful, and spiritual church family.

At Dunwich United Church all are welcome.

We are open for in-person worship every Sunday at 10:00 a.m.

Join us for Coffee & Conversation after service.

Watch for news and messages on Facebook and the website.

Web: dunwichunited.ca

Calendar: www.dunwichunited.ca/calendar Facebook: Dunwich United & Friends

Office/Mailing Info: 274 Currie Road, Dutton, ON N0L 1J0

Phone: 519-762-3821

Email: dunwich.pastoral@gmail.com Electronic Transfers: donation4duc@gmail.com

Minister: Rev. Larry Schneider

Cell: 519-636-8052

Email: revlarryduc@gmail.com



Antler River Watershed Region: https://arwrcucc.ca/



Dunwich United Church 274 Currie Road, Dutton, Ontario

Welcome

Come and gather round in this holy time of song and prayer, word and silence.

Come and gather round as we celebrate the spirit that is within and through us.

Come, Great Creator, and be with us in this time of community. Amen.

(Jim McKean, Severn Shores U.C., Severn, Ont.)



Photo: "Dwarf Annual Dahlia" by J. Witmer

August 24th, 2025 Music Sunday

Led by: Mary Gillett, Anne Griffin, Marilyn Mitchell, Anne Morrisey, Ellen Palmer, Darlene Towers

Guest Reader, Rainstick, and Singing Bowl: Faith

Ministry of Music: Anne Griffin

Scripture Readings for next Sunday:



Jeremiah 2:4-13 Psalm 81:1, 10-16 Hebrews 13:1-8, 15-16 Luke 14:1, 7-14

Led by: Rev. Larry Schneider

Acknowledgement of the Land

I acknowledge that the territory that Dunwich United Church is on and which the Antler River Watershed Region covers is in the traditional territory of many Indigenous Nations, is the current home of four sovereign Nations, and I list them now by their community names: Chippewas of the Thames First Nation, Delaware Nation at Moraviantown, Munsee-Delaware Nation, and Oneida Nation of the Thames. They continue to be sovereign Nations and thrive with their own unique languages, cultures, and ceremonies. I recognize that it is my responsibility to learn and unlearn about the shared history and values I have with Indigenous peoples, and I commit to contribute toward Truth and Reconciliation by working together respectfully to build positive communities for all.

Guided by the Word of God, the life of Jesus, and the power of the Holy Spirit, I am committed to the principle of putting our land acknowledgement into actions and grow a just, fair future for everyone.

Church Bulletin Bloopers

The Scouts are saving aluminum cans, bottles and other items to be recycled.



Save the Date! Moving Forward in Song

Come Sing with Us! A free event celebrating 100 Years of Great Hymns, and Introducing "Then Let Us Sing", the new United Church of Canada's hymn supplement.

Sunday, October 5, 2:30–3:30 pm Wesley-Knox United Church, 91 Askin Street, London, ON N6E 1E7

Sponsored by Calvary, Riverside, Wesley-Knox, and White Oaks United Churches | Hosted by Wesley-Knox

Legacy Giving

Stocks
ETF
Mutual Funds

Church
Foundation

Charge

Donations to a charity are exempt from Capital Gains Tax



Can you help?

West Elgin Auxiliary needs our help keeping the shelves stocked for their many clients.

Collection box for donations of non-perishable food items to West Elgin Daffodil Auxiliary will be at our back entrance. Mid-week groups are encouraged to donate.



If you are interested in joining Dunwich United Church or in transferring your membership to the church, please speak with Reverend Larry.



Dutton Farmers' Market

June 1st to October 5th Sundays, 9:00-1:00

Where Community Grows

Shop Local A Place for Connection Join Us At The Market



Council Meeting

Thursday, September 18, 2025 1:00 p.m.

Please submit Team and Committee Reports to Sharon by Monday, September 15, 2025



Save Your Pop Tabs!

The Kidney Foundation is collecting pop tabs to help support families living with kidney disease.

Collection container is under the bulleting board.



Used Postage Stamps

We have an idea for what you can do with those used (cancelled) postage stamps.

Donate them!
We collect them for the Canadian Bible
Society. Collection container is under
the Bulletin Board.



Dunwich U.C.W. will meet on Monday, September 08th, 2025 at 1:30 p.m.

Agenda: Pauline's Garden Please join us. All are welcome.